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Southern Water’s response to Ofwat’s consultation on the Market Arrangements Code 

Following review of the latest MAC issued in the November 2016 consultation, we have not 

identified any issues critical to the functioning of the market.

As such, we have no material objections or critical changes required to the MAC ahead of 

market opening and will raise any specific amendments through the enduring Panel once 

established.

Should you have any queries regarding our response, or would like to discuss any aspect of 

it with us, please contact our Market Reform Manager, Dylan Freeman, on 01903 272351 or 

by email dylan.freeman@southernwater.co.uk


